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Updated 2018 Vaccination Policy

Dear New Master’s students:

We look forward to welcoming you to our campus this semester. Our goal in the Health Center is to assist
in keeping you healthy and help you recover when you are ill in order that you may enjoy campus life and
accomplish your educational goals.

The health forms are part of the registration process and must be filled out and returned to the Health
Center as soon as possible. You must have the required forms and immunizations turned in to the office
to complete class registration. Students under the age of 18 years must have their parent sign the forms.
The health forms are located online under Health Services link, or click here to go directly to the webpage.

The Student Health History enables us to take better care of your health needs. If you do not have The
Master’s University medical insurance and you have your own medical insurance, please send a copy of
the front and back of your card with your health forms. This will enable us to refer your care to an outside
provider under your insurance plan.

The California Department of Health Requires all students to have:

+ Two doses of Measles, Mumps, and Rubella (MMR) or a blood test to verify immunity status.

+ Tetanus, Diphtheria and Pertussis (TDap) in the last 10 years is also required.

» Tuberculosis/TB Screening may require a Tuberculosis/TB Test, (Mantoux only) the result must be
within one year of date of admission to TMU. If the TB test is positive, a Chest X-Ray result (within the
last 2 years) is required.

+ TB test cannot be waived if required by the screening.

The California Department of Health Recommended Immunizations:
* Meningitis (highly Recommended) — MMWR, ACHA
+ Hepatitis A series (2 total) for foreign travel or ocean sports
* Hepatitis B series (3 total)
+ Chicken Pox vaccine (Varicella) if you have not already had the chicken

OX.

Ad\}lDSOI'y Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP) recommends:
* Flu vaccine
+ Gardasil (3 doses)

Verification of all vaccines must be documented in English and originate from a medical provider. Proof
may be obtained from a childhood immunization record, previous school attended, or your doctor’s office
and must include month and year of each vaccination.

You may email copies of immunizations to: healthassistant@masters.edu or fax or mail them to the our
school address, attention: Health Center.

Sincerely,
Sabrina Jensen, RN

800.568.6248 - 661.362.2662 - fax 661.362.2663 - sjensen@masters.edu


http://www.masters.edu/health-services#test2
https://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/index.html
https://www.acha.org/documents/resources/guidelines/Immunization_Recommendations.pdf



